
Why are we doing this? 

CAMHS recognises that now, more than ever, the 
mental health needs of our young people are at their 
most vital, with many young people struggling with 
mental health issues post-Covid. We are also acutely 
aware of the importance of staff wellbeing at this 
current time. Facilitated by CAMHS clinicians in 
partnership with Hampshire Educational Psychologists, 
the Mental Health Forum will openly explore these 
issues by employing a Whole School Approach to 
supporting mental health. Topics will vary each session 
at the request of the group and in response to 
emerging themes and observations that teaching staff 
experience. 

The Mental Health Forum allows opportunities for all 
attendees to learn about the CAMHS offer, share 
resources and the offers of other local services that 
might be best placed to meet the mental health needs 
of young people. The integrity and strength of the 
forum relies on the active participation of education 
professionals. It is hoped that through participation 
and collaboration, education professionals will feel 
empowered to support one another to build 
knowledge, skills, and expertise.  We offer Mental 
Health forums for Infant/Primary and Secondary 
schools within different areas of Hampshire, and we 
are also excited to introduce a County Wide Special 
School Mental Health forum for our special schools 
across Hampshire. 
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Forum Dates  
please note times may be subject to change. 



11/09/2023   17:33  
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